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Nettlesworth Primary School 

Front Street 

Nettlesworth 

Chester le Street 

Durham

28th February 2022
Welcome back to Spring 2!
Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to school everyone and spring 2! 
We are very excited for this half term, in class 4 our exciting new topic, is 1066.
King Edward is dying, so we’ll write job applications for the role of King. We’ll research the events of 1066 using books and online information. What was the Battle of Hastings, and how did it change our country?
Please keep an eye on our section of the school website to find out about all the exciting things we are doing in class. 

 Please bring PE kits on Monday and they will return home to wash on Friday. Our PE days change each half term depending on available coaches in school. Swimming will continue on a Thursday.
We are really excited for our dance performance at the Gala theatre on Wednesday 

Homework will be given on a Monday, to return on a Friday. Spellings will be given on a Wednesday ready for the test on Monday. Reading books will continue to be sent home this half term, please ensure books are in school every day but especially on a Friday. Thank you for your continued support reading at home.
If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.
Many thanks 

Miss Milburn
